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TO BE READ IN EACH SUBORDINATE CHAPTER

March 1, 2020
My Sisters and Brothers,

I am writing to let you know that the January 2020 online edition of the Eastern
Star Journal is now available. It has been posted on the General Grand Chapter
website, which is: http://www.easternstar.org. It is FREE to everyone who wants to
read it! Please go to the opening page of the website, click the "Journal" tab, go to
the bottom of the dropdown menu and click on "Eastern Star Journal edition."
Happy reading!

A reminder regarding the email to use when submitting information to the Journal.
The email address is: esjeditor@comcast.net. Please consider the submission of
articles and pictures so Sisters and Brothers around the world can read about
what's happening in OES. Don't be shy! Let everyone know how things are going.
Report your successes, share ideas and describe what's happening in your
Jurisdiction. The next online edition is scheduled to come out in April, so please get
your submissions together and send them in!

Thank you for helping make the Journal filled with information about what's going
on in the 2018-2021 Triennium!

In friendship,

CJY\MM RAML},U:

Marianne Shenefelt, MWGM



